
 

 

 

Due to some extreme  
allergies we do not allow 

birthday goodies to be 
brought into school or be 
given to take home. When 
it is your child’s turn for 
their birthday celebration 
we will let you know the 

day that we are planning to 
celebrate. We will take 

time each month to cele-
brate that month’s       

birthdays. 
   

 

If you have not done so, 
please download the  

REMIND App on your cell 
phone.  This app will keep 
you up to date with what’s 
happening in your child’s 

classroom.   

Around the School…….. 

Welcome to St. Barnabas Christian Preschool  

S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 3  K A T H Y  H E D G E P A T H  

D I R E C T O R  

M A K E  A  N O T E !  

 Tuition invoice for 
September and supply 
fees will be emailed to 
you for your            
convenience.  

 Please remember all 
monthly calendars are 
online on our website, 
stbarnabaschristianpre-
school.org  

 Blessing of the Back-
packs Tuesday & 
Wednesday, 9/12 & 
9/13  outside by the 
cross.  

 Picture Days: Monday, 
September 25th & 
Tuesday, September 
26th 

 Spirit Day & Open 
House: Thursday, 9/28 
4-6pm 

 

 

Please                     
Remember……… 

 

1. To check your child 
for any symptoms of 
illness before  

      coming to school. 
2.   To have your child   
go potty and wash their 
hands before coming to 
school. 
3. Bring a LABELED 
change of clothing in 
your child's back pack. 
No Pull Ups are         
allowed! 
 

                
Welcome to St. Barnabas 

Christian Preschool!!         
On behalf of the staff, the 

Board, and myself we would 
like to welcome you. 

Remember if you have any 
questions or concerns we 

would be happy to assist you 
in any way that we can.  

Please stop by and visit us in 
the office! 

 EMAIL ADDRESS 

Kathy: khedgepath8901@gmail.com 

Chris: cmathesius8901@gmail.com 

        School email:  
stbcpreschool@gmail.com 

 

Children and Change 
Changes can be very tough 
on children. They like 
structure and routine. When 
things change, they some-
times change too. They act 
out to show that they do not 
like the change. Prepare 
children ahead if there is 
going to be a change in 
schedule or routine.  
 

Director’s Newsletter 

Arrival & Dismissal 

For the  first two weeks of 
school please walk your child 

up to their teachers. 3 year olds 
line up in front of the          

preschool entrance. 4 year olds 
line up by the church entrance. 
Look for your class. Pick-up is 
Valet style. Please line up at 
the Church Office & Family 
Life Center entrance. Please 

follow the map that was       
enclosed in your Orientation 
folder. Beginning Sept. 18th 
drop off and pick up will be 

valet style.  
Pre K will be valet style from 

the beginning of school.  
 

Support Our School 
FUNDRAISERS: 

 

RITE BITE: 
 

 

 

 

 

Butter Braids & Cookie Dough 
order forms will be sent out.  

It begins 9/5-9/15 with pick-up  
10/3 11:30-1:00. 

 

Please visit our  
Facebook page for updated     
pictures.     . 
 

 

 

            
 

Dine & Share: Culver’s in FRG 

September 13th 

4-8pm  
Come support your school and 
who knows you might see your 
teacher! 
 

 

 

 

 

Saver’s Drive: Start saving soft 
items such as clothing, bedding, 
towels etc. for our October      
Collection. 
 

 

 


